
Monday morning 

Assembly will be 

conducted by  

Kindergarten. 

Mrs. Marentez Message 
& the Covid-19 
Resources from SD 
HHSA will be emailed  
tomorrow. 

Holy Trinity Parish is planning an exciting event for the children in our Parish.  We would like to  
have an Easter Egg Hunt after the 3 morning Masses on Easter Sunday.  We have plastic 
eggs but we need your help with the candy to fill 1,000 Easter eggs .  Please 
consider donating a large bag of small, pre -wrapped candy (the eggs are the 

regular, small Easter eggs) and dropping if off at the school by 
Friday, April 1 so the eggs can be filled in plenty of time for Easter.  If 
you are unable to buy a bag of candy, please consider making a 
monetary donation to this “candy fund”.  Thank you for your continued support. 

We have had a good response to the 

return of the Parent Agreements for School 

Enrollment.  Don’t forget the early hawk 

discount is good through March 31. 

Mrs. Ballard will have the Kindergarten Readiness meeting Monday, March 28 at 6pm in the 

Kindergarten classroom.  Adults only, please.   Parents of children considering Kindergarten for the 

upcoming school year are encouraged to attend.  Prospective students must be 5 years of age 

by September 1, 2022 in order to be given consideration for admittance. 

STAR TESTING  
Star testing begins  

Monday, April 27.   

 
DEPOSIT DAY 
Tuesday, March 29 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Students in 

Grades 2-8 will 

have 

reconciliation 

on Tuesday, 

March 29. 

Stations of the Cross will be 

presented by Grade 5 

Thursday, March 31 at 2pm.  

All students will attend and 

parents are welcome to join.  

The Fifth Grade will also 

present Stations of the Cross 

to the Holy Trinity community  

Friday evening, April 1 at 

6pm.  

ALL SCHOOL MASS 
Students in Grades K-8 will attend 

Mass Friday, April 1 at 9am in the 

church.  Students in Grades 2-8  

are to be in dress uniform. 



Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School: (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am—3:30pm 

 Wednesday  7:30am-1pm 

 (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 M-T-Th-F 8:30am-5pm 

 Closed Wednesday 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052  

Carol Furois, Director 

 cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:   bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

 Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

 leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

The Uniform Store: myschoolsuniform.com  (619) 461-4112 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

in today’s parent envelope 

Father-Daughter Invitations & RSVP (HC) 
Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross/Talk with  
Fr. Rey (HC) 
Mother-Son RSVP (E) 

Congratulations are in order to the Jibrail 

Family.  Big brother, Melvin, is especially 

excited to share the wonderful news and 

welcome Christian who was born 

Wednesday, March 16, weighing in at  

7 lbs., 14 oz.   

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Mariah C., Adelaide T., and  

Gracelyn T.  These three young ladies, selected by Mrs. 

Andersen, will represent Holy Trinity at Catholic 

School’s Night at the Padres Friday, May 27.  They will 

join other students on the field from the Diocese of San 

Diego forming the All Star Catholic School Choir.  Ticket 

information for the game will be sent home soon. 

Movie Night and Camp Out Friday, June 10! 
Mr. Hitchcock has stepped forward and volunteered to 

plan a movie night and camp out to kick-off summer.  

He is thinking of other “fun”-raisers to benefit the 

renovation of our basketball courts.  In the meantime, if 

you would like to volunteer and help with this 

upcoming movie night, please contact Mr. Hitchcock 

ahitchcock@holytrinityhawks.com 

A serv ice hour  oppor tun i ty !  

Check out the 
Mother-Son 
invitation 
electronically 
attached in today’s 
parent envelope 
and get ready to 
have an awesome 
adventure!  Hard 
copies will be 

distributed in next week’s parent envelope. 
 
 
Also, in the parent envelope of 
families with daughters, you will 
find the invite and RSVP to the 
Father-Daughter Dance.   



Daniel A., March 28 
Emilia K., March 28 

Annaleena P., March 29 
Miss Betty, March 30 

Please keep the following people  
in your prayers: 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Nickolas Barraco 
 Jonas Bickford 
 Joan Darwell 
 Carmon McCulley 
 Nida Navida 
 Nena Occiano 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

 
Congratulations to this week’s  
BOB card all-stars!  
Preschool: Grace P. 
Kinder: Bradley R. 
First: Leo M. 
Second: Layla G. 
Third: Trenton V. 
Fourth: Faith S. 
Fifth: Ethan A. 
Sixth: Conner J. 
Seventh: Sofia G. 
Eighth: Karlee V. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are not 
to be used on Mass days.  These coupons 
cannot be replaced if lost. 

The Snack Shack will be open every Saturday for the soccer games being played 

here at HT.  Proceeds will benefit the Athletic Department.  This is an easy way to 

earn service hours.  If Jr. High students would like to earn Christian service hours, they 

must be accompanied by their parent.  The student is to work outside the snack 

shack window while the parent works inside. 

 

If you are in need of service hours, please sign up and work a shift using this Sign-Up 

Genius: 

Please mark your calendars and plan on attending the Fish 
Fry Friday, April 1.  Families are encouraged to join the HT 
community as fifth grade presents Stations of the Cross at 
6pm.  Following stations, Fr. Rey will have an inspirational 
talk at approximately 7pm.   

Jr. High students are encouraged to put their “faith into 
action” and volunteer to help the Knights of Columbus every 
Friday in the parish hall.  Here is the link to sign-up: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-fish 

and  
Stations of the Cross 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-htsnack 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-fish
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-htsnack

